COUNTY OF HALIFAX
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Halifax County Board of Commissioners will hold a
public hearing during the meeting of the Board, which begins at 5:30 p.m., Tuesday,
January 21, 2020, in the Commissioners Meeting Room located on the second floor of the
Historic Courthouse, Halifax, North Carolina, regarding the following matter:

Whether the Halifax County Board of Commissioners should request the General
Assembly to adopt local legislation as set forth in a document entitled "Proposed Local
Legislation Regarding Hunting in Halifax County." The proposed legislation concerns
certain limitations on hunting from the Roanoke River, hunting with dogs, and written
permission to hunt, trap or fish on the lands of others. A copy of the proposed legislation
is available in the County Manager's Office, 10 North King St., Halifax, NC.

All persons interested in this public hearing are encouraged to attend and express their
view. The County of Halifax will provide reasonable accommodation and service for any
qualified disabled person who wishes to attend the Public Hearing. To request such
accommodation please contact Andrea H. Wiggins, Clerk to the Board, at (252) 583-1131
three (3) days prior to the public hearing.

Andrea H. Wiggins, MMC
Clerk to the Board
Halifax County Commissioners

January 2, 2020



